
 

 

May 22, 2024 
 
 
 
Via electronic mail 

 
Niles Coalition 

 
 

RE:  FOIA Requests for Review – 2024 PAC 80335; Evanston file #23-2812 
            2024 PAC 80336; Evanston file #24-224 
            2024 PAC 80838; Evanston file #24-669 

 
 
Dear  : 
 

On February 26, 2024, and March 30, 2024, you submitted the above-referenced 
Requests for Review to the Public Access Bureau alleging that the City of Evanston Police 
Department (Department) improperly responded to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) (5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (West 2022)) requests for copies of a variety of records pertaining to the 
Department's use of drones.  After this office sent copies of your Requests for Review to the 
Department and asked it to explain how it searched for these records, the Department elected to 
provide you with a supplemental response.  Today, you confirmed that this supplemental 
response resolved your Requests for Review.  Accordingly, this letter serves to close these 
matters.  Please contact me at matthew.goodman@ilag.gov if you have questions or would like 
to discuss.  Thank you. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      MATT GOODMAN  
      Assistant Attorney General 
      Public Access Bureau 
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cc: Via electronic mail 

Ms. Alexandra B. Ruggie 
Corporation Counsel 
City of Evanston 
2100 Ridge Avenue 
Evanston, Illinois 60201 
aruggie@cityofevanston.org 


